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***Public Information Statement*** 

BOIL WATER NOTICE SCHEDULED! 

Date:   8/23/24 (effective 8/27/24) 

To:   City of Wildwood  

Impacted Area:   202,203, 302,304 Warfield Ave/ 518,519 Wolfe St.  

Includes:  6 homes-Warfield Ave & Wolfe St 

Excludes:  

Details: The City of Wildwood has scheduled a Boil Water Notice, effective Tuesday 

8/27/24 from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm for the impacted area described above due to 

a new Water Main connection which will cause a loss of water or low water 

pressure. We suggest that you boil water for 48 hours following this work for 

precautionary reasons. Once the City has received satisfactory bacteriological 

samples, the boil water notice will be rescinded.   

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

**DO NOT DRINK THE WATER WITHOUT BOILING IT FIRST!! Bring all water to a boil, let it boil for at 

least one minute, and let it cool before using, or use bottled water. Boiled or bottled water should be 

used for drinking, making ice, brushing teeth, washing dishes, bathing, and food preparation until the 

Boil Water Notice has been lifted by the City of Wildwood** 

 

For more information, please call 352-330-1346 or go to City Hall at 100 North Main Street Wildwood, 

Florida. 

 

Please share this information with all other people who consume this water, especially those who may 

not receive this notice directly. 


